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ST IVES HARBOUR  
 

Harbour Masters Notice 2022 – 03 

‘Ships Salute’ for the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee 

4th June 1200 BST  
 

 
 

As requested by British Marine we would ask all 
boats within St Ives Bay to join in with the ‘Ships 
Salute’ for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
  
On Saturday 4 June, to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, there will be a 
‘Ships Salute’ where every vessel, in every UK harbour, is being asked to 
sound a simultaneous long loud blast on their horn or whistle at exactly 
midday (12.00 BST). 
 
 

Ben Lawlor 
Harbour Master 
2nd June 2022 


